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NOTICE FOR 3% & 4™ YEAR STUDENTS

This is to inform all 3™ year (B.Tech & MCA) and 4t year (B.Tech)
students that they have to complete their vaccination process within
21* November, 2021 to maintain COVID-19 norms and safety.

This notice is being issued in the best interest of the students and the other
stakeholders of this college.

All are advised to act accordingly.
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